2024 Budget Hearing Resscheduled

News Release Date
01-22-2024

LEGAL NOTICE - MOUNT OLIVE TOWNSHIP

Take NOTICE that the Mount Olive Township budget hearing scheduled for January 27, 2024, at
the Mount Olive Township Municipal Building, 204 Flanders Drakestown Road, Budd Lake, N.J. at
9:00am has been canceled and is scheduled for February 3, 2024, at 9:00am.


https://www.mountolivetwpnj.org/home-page/page/2024-budget-hearing-resscheduled

